D 1F-128

From: Jane Fucci [mailto:jfuccil@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 3:53 PM

To: PUC:
Subject: Proposed rate hike for residents of Litchfield N.H.

To the Public Utilities Commission regarding proposed rate hikes from Pennichuck East,

Please do not allow the proposed rate hike of 21% to the residents of Litchfield, NH. This is an exorbitant
hike for all citizens of our community to face. | realize that all utilities do go up but not at this rate. We
are hostages of this water supplier.

Sincerely,

Jane Fucci

47 Old Stage Road
Litchfield, NH

Sent from my iPad



